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I heavily oppose any rescinding of or detriment to mail in voting. It is our right to vote 

and there is no evidence, none whatsoever, that mail in voting is harmful. I will not 

only not support any bill that tries to limit the public’s ability to vote but refuse to 

support any politician that does. It is a gross mishandling of the office and a disgrace 

to the ideals of our nation. 


